
 

STAFF BLOOD DRIVE  

ERMES GROUP SOCIAL CONTRIBUTION 

 

 

On Friday 23 October 2020, a blood drive was held at Ermes Group head offices for the 22nd consecutive 

year, with the participation of blood donors employed by CTC Group member companies. The event 

took place in the context of Ermes Group’s social contribution and in collaboration with the mobile unit 

of the Blood Bank at Nicosia General Hospital. Some 17 blood units were collected, with all necessary 

health protection measures in place due to COVID-19. Blood donation is just one element of the overall 

Corporate Social Responsibility policy of both Ermes and CTC Group to which it belongs.  

30 October 2020 

 

 


